Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF FINANCIAL SERVICES
Division of State Fire Marshal
RULE NOS.:
RULE TITLES:

69A-39.003
Types of Certification Available
69A-39.005
Minimum Curriculum Requirements for Firesafety Inspector Certification

69A-39.009
Renewal of Firesafety Inspector and Fire Code Administrator Certification
NOTICE OF ADDITIONAL PUBLIC HEARING
The Department of Financial Services hereby gives notice that an additional public hearing will be held to discuss the proposed changes to the above referenced rules.
DATE AND TIME: October 29, 2019, 10:00 a.m.
PLACE: Florida State Fire College, 11655 N.W. Gainesville Road, Ocala, Florida
These rules were originally published in the July 10, 2019 (Vol. 45, No. 133) issue of the Florida Administrative Register. A copy of the proposed changes can be obtained from the Department's website https://www.myfloridacfo.com/Division/GeneralCounsel/RuleWorkshopMeetings/default.htm.  Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 5 days before the workshop/meeting by contacting Mark Harper at (352)369-2858 or Mark.Harper@myfloridacfo.com. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

